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This bill will destroy Oregon and violate citizen's Constitutional rights. Democrats are 

driving businesses out of Portland with these types of policies, and are driving 

Oregonians to other States with bills like this one. This is more destructive anarchy, 

which Democrats love. And it will hurt good law abiding tax paying citizens. I oppose 

it vehemently.  


